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WASHINGTON, D.C. 20503 

 

 

 
May 24, 2017 
 
Mr. Mike Garrity 
Executive Director 
Alliance for the Wild Rockies PO Box 505 
Helena, MT 59624 
(406) 459-5936 
wildrockies@gmail.com 
 
VIA EMAIL 
 

Re: FOIA Request FY2016-80 Final Response 
 
Dear Mr. Surgey: 
 

This letter is in final response to the above-referenced request for information you 
sent to the Council on Environmental Quality (CEQ) under the Freedom of Information 
Act (FOIA), 5 U.S.C. § 552.  You requested the following: 
 

[A]n electronic copy of all correspondence between CEQ and the Idaho 
Panhandle National Forest (IPNF) on the Grizzly Fire Salvage and 
Restoration Project. 

 
The responsive date range is January 1, 2015 to present.  CEQ has conducted a 

search and found no responsive records to your FOIA request. 
 

A determination that no records are known to exist is not a denial and you may 
challenge the adequacy of the search by submitting a written appeal within ninety (90) 
calendar days to efoia@ceq.eop.gov.  Appeals may also be sent via facsimile to (202) 
456-0753 or via U.S. postal mail addressed to: FOIA Appeals Officer, Council on 
Environmental Quality, Executive Office of the President, 730 Jackson Place NW, 
Washington, D.C. 20503.  CEQ FOIA regulations for submitting an appeal can be found 
online at http://www.whitehouse.gov/administration/eop/ceq/foia/regulations.   

 
You may obtain additional information by contacting me by email or telephone. 

Also, you have a right to seek assistance or dispute resolution services from the Office of 
Government Information Services (OGIS). Their webpage is https://ogis.archives.gov/ 
and their phone number is (202) 741-5770. 

. 
      Sincerely, 

 
      Howard Sun 
      FOIA Public Liaison 
      Council on Environmental Quality 
      Email:  efoia@ceq.eop.gov 
      Telephone: (202) 456-3621 


